
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Halloween is creeping-up on us and we have reason to celebrate!  Not only do we 

have an absolutely spooktacular purple team this year, but we have won some prize 

money for being the top 3 selling homerooms in our school’s annual gas 

fundraiser!  (3rd place- Ms Barrieau; 2nd place- Ms Richardson; 1st place- Ms 

Malley).  What excellent participation!  Thank you purple ghouls and ghosts! 

We are planning a celebration for the afternoon of October 31st, Halloween day.  We will 

have a pizza lunch with juice, punch and other goodies for the students.  (Please note that students may 

still bring in their own lunch if pizza does not suit them.)  We will purchase garlic fingers and veggie 

pizza, as well as fruit and veggie trays.   

We will also have a movie and choice of activities for students in the afternoon.   

We would like your help.  We are looking for each student to bring in one item to help us make fun 

treatbags for the afternoon.  Your item could be a small bag of chocolates, suckers, candy or it could be 

a baked good like cupcakes, cookies etc (nut-free, please).  You DO NOT need to have enough treats for 

all 65 students.  One small contribution should do!  We will make the treatbags before the big day.    

Kindly indicate what you may be willing to send with your child on the form below.  Treats should be 

brought in by October 29th.  Baked goods should be sent on October 31st.  

Again, thank you so much for your participation and support so far this year.  We are very lucky to have 

such a cohesive group of ‘purplers’ on our team! 

Much obliged, 

Ms Richardson, Ms Malley & Ms Barrieau 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Student name:________________________________________________________________________ 

Treatbag item or baked good:_____________________________________________________________ 

Favorite type of pizza:__________________________________________________________________ 

Please return this portion to your homeroom teacher.   
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